Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
The Florida Missing Child's Day Foundation (FMCDF) supported by the Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 23, 2025, 1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m.

PLACE: by calling +1(850)270-3999, Phone Conference ID: 132183227#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: meeting to discuss end of year items related to the 2024 Florida Missing Children's Day event and begin the preparations for the 2025 event.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FMCD@fdle.state.fl.us
